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Attention	All	LSRPs:

Invoices	for	the	LSRP	Annual	License	Fee	were	sent	this	week	to	the	current
roster	of	LSRPs	via	U.S.	Mail.	Payment	is	due	January	13,	2020.	Please	follow	the
instructions	on	the	invoice	to	make	a	payment.	Pursuant	to	N.J.A.C.	7:26I-3.5(f),	if
payment	is	not	made	within	90	days	of	receipt	of	the	Board's	annual	license	fee
invoice,	an	LSRP's	license	shall	immediately	expire.

LSRPs	who	do	not	receive	an	invoice	by	November	30,	2019	should	first	contact
their	business	office	or	mailroom	to	determine	if	an	invoice	was	received.	If	no
invoice	has	been	received,	email	the	Board	at	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov,
with	Subject	line	"LSRP	Annual	Fee	-	Your	Last	Name	or	License	Number"	and	a
copy	of	the	invoice	will	be	emailed	to	you.

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	the	Board	at	609-984-3424	or	email	the
Board	at	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.
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